
HANEY HAPPENINGS 
Friday, December 18, 2020 

• December 18: Last day before Winter Break 
 

 

 

Winter Wonderland Week: 
Winter wonderland week is just around the corner. From the 14th to the 18th we will be 
dressing up as we count down the days to winter break. Here are the themes: 
Friday (Dec 18th)- Flannel Friday (throwback to the Hoedown with flannel, boots, and 
cowboy hats) 
 
Grad Hoodie and THSS Clothing Order Distribution Schedule 
 Please wear masks, and practice social distancing during pick-up. 
Dec 18 – 11:30-12:30 outside at the THSS front entrance 
 There will be two tables outside the THSS front entrance. 

1. THSS Regular Clothing 
2. Grad “Screened” Hoodies (Due to the extra labour involved in making 

the Twill/Embroidery Hoodies, they will not be available until January) 
 *Pick-up will only happen on these dates, and during these times.  Please plan 
accordingly. 
 
Interested in learning to fly tie? Be lured into the magic of fly fishing by coming to a 
fly tying workshop! Sign-up sheet is outside the office on the tables. All are 
welcome, and covid safety protocols will be observed. (Fly fishing is the perfect 
social distancing activity!) 

 

Our student book club is reading The Field Guide to The North American 
Teenager.  We will set a date to discuss it in the new year.  If you haven't yet picked 
up your book, please stop by the library this week! 
 

 

 
 



Athletics 

 
Volleyball and Basketball News 
***Volleyball and Basketball practice has been postponed for now*** 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Aboriginal 
Education 

“Introducing Aboriginal Education Leadership Program: 
  
“Our Indigenous youth are the changemakers of generations past who have lived through 
the years of oppression endured by the introduction of the Indian act. The youth of this 
generation are our future, this is a call out to our Aboriginal, Indigenous, Inuit, Metis, and 
Inuvialuit students, to come “together” (via zoom for now), to be one heart, one hand, and 
one mind. We will support our students in initiatives that bring awareness to the needs of 
our communities, including issues that impact our people and the natural world. By 
providing a space to be empowered to develop their leadership, advocacy, critical thinking, 
and lifestyle skills, by supporting their school, community and society. This is also a call out 
for those students who want to walk alongside us as advocates and allies to support our 
program or projects. The participation in AbEd Leadership enables our learners to grow, 
lead and help others, meet new people and build connections, experience their community 
in new ways. This program also aims to support them as they come to their end of high 
school in volunteer and community service hours needed for resumes, for Colleges and 
University and scholarship and bursary applications”. 

 
 

 
 

 


